
Dear Dr. Sa' eed, 
We shall have a very interesting meeting of the 

Historical Section of the Royal Society of Medicine on Wednesday, 
the 4th, to which I hope you will be able to come. I will speak Tiith Dr, Cowlev about the old MS. The difficulty is that 
we are terribly hard up. They really should go to the British 
Museum. I will speak with Cowley to-day and let you know. February 25 1914. Dr. Sa' eed. 
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